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To the House Committee on Human Services, 

 

I strongly oppose HB 4079. We, the tax payers, are already heavily taxed (income tax 

and property tax). We also live in a state that is notoriously in the top five for highest 

cost of living. 

 

An additional tax will only aggravate the exodus from the state. We, residents and 

businesses, will just move to a different state with an affordable cost of living and 

reasonable legislature not driven by ideology.  

 

Tempt us and we’ll gladly leave.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Paul Rapet 


